The Glen Gazette

Association Phone Number:

(831) 642-2441

The Glen of Pacific Grove now has it's own phone number. When you need to reach a board member, please call 642-2441 and leave a message. A Board member will get back to you within 24 hours. Please refrain from calling Board Members at their personal numbers. The Board is here to assist you and will continue to do so.

OFFICERS & DIRECTORS

President: Candy Pollock

Vice-President: Jack Rutherford

Secretary: Bob Stevens

Treasurer: Jim Rav

At-Large Director: Jack Rugar

Newsletter: Bob Stevens

Architectural Control:

Ron Johnson, Jesse Lee Lapatra,

and Sandy Claus

Gardening: Pat Claus

Carol Rutherford

Welcoming: Pat Claus

Managing Agent:

Joseph Chaffers (MCC) 624-7552

BOARD NEWS

The Board of Directors met on April 9, 2002 at 5:00 p.m. in Unit #9.

All Board members attended. The following residents were also present: Augie Louis, Adorjan de Galffy, Alice Freyeisen, Chuck Adams, Glen Grossman, Pat and Sandy Claus, Wolfgang Haas, and Beverly and Rob Roy McGregor.

Highlights of May Board Meeting



Welcoming Committee



Pat Claus reported that Michael Bona had moved into #100 and Carol Wylie and Bob Gartin moved into #48. Both sets of tenants received a Welcome Packet and a house plant.

Gardening Committee

Our gardeners continue to keep the Glen looking very good. By now you've seen the trimming of dead wood throughout the Glen.



The Lake



The Lake will be "shocked" into life by using a special chemical. This will be done shortly.

Dog Watch



Please remember that it is the duty of the human in the unit, not the lovely animals depicted above, to pick up ALL SOLID WASTE.

Please be considerate of your

neighbors. All waste must be picked up, not left on the lawn or the street.



Past President Chuck Adams reported that the tennis court log is being complied with and the log is current. Thanks for your cooperation.

Disaster Preparedness



Craig Wooley has prepared an excellent report for the Glen, reflecting Craig's training in emergency preparedness. A copy is available for anyone to examine. Soon you will receive a questionnaire which will assist the Board in preparing for an emergency.

Fourth of July Picnic



The Glen of Pacific Grove Homeowners' Association will host a picnic on the 4th of July. It will be held in Arnett Park.

Contact Shirley Ray (#90), 644-9214) or Noni Howell (#94, 649-0225 if you would like to bring hors d'oeuvres salad of a dessert to share with others. Carol Rutherford (#36) will be in charge of decorations.



The Association will provide soft drinks, paper products, plastic knives and forks and briquettes. We will provide additional grills if necessary. Please plan on bringing your own hot dogs, hamburgers, steaks, buns and whatever else you might want to eat.

This will be a wonderful occasion to meet more of your neighbors and share in this great patriotic holiday.

NEXT BOARD MEETING



The next board meeting will be held on June 18, 2002, at 5:00pm in Unit #9.

President Candy invites all residents of the Glen to stop by for coffee and refreshments before the meeting.